
Orange USD has implemented the following actions in response to the drought:

         Decreased watering times by 50%.

         Applying for Rebates to remove ornamental turf

         Complying with all local and state water restrictions and ordinances 

         Bioswale installed at Lampson Elementary

         Drip Irrigation installed at Lampson Elementary

         Smart Irrigation clocks installed at Lampson and prospect

         Usage is monitored by Districts Energy Manager

         All leaks are repaired as soon as reported

         No watering on weekends to avoid breaks 

         Soil Sampling to ensure it is not over treated 

         Aeration to encourage deep root systems

The District is working with the State Water Board, 
the Municipal Water District, the Orange County 

Department of Public works and all 6 of its water suppliers 
for water conservation funding opportunities 

including Proposition 1 (The Water Bond).
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